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Comments: I urge the Forest Service to apply a more rigorous permitting process for  the Bob Marshall

Wilderness area than proposed. The Forest Service has a legal duty to protect the wilderness character of

designated wilderness areas. Outfitters should be required to have management plans. The Forest Service

should perform reviews and have inspections to ensure the wilderness character of the area is preserved. An

environmental assessment should be done before permitting.


